
 
 

 

November 17, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

The Department of Economic and Community Development (DECD) has updated 
its criteria and now made eligible CT liquor manufacturers (farm wineries, wine, 
distilled, cider manufacturers in CT) for CT-CARES Small Business Grant 
Program.  

 For additional information and/or questions, contact DECD and wear a mask. 

See the links below: 

Here is a link to their webpage where Craft Breweries are included as the final 
bullet point under Eligibility; 

https://portal.ct.gov/DECD/Content/Coronavirus-Business-Recovery/CT-CARES-
Small-Business-Grant-Program 

A link to their updated FAQ’s which include Craft Breweries as Eligible; 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DECD/Covid_Business_Recovery-Phase-2-
1/CT_CARES_Grant_One_Page_Updated_11172020.pdf 

And a link to their “Application Preview” which includes Craft Breweries as 
eligible in the listing on page 6; 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DECD/Covid_Business_Recovery-Phase-2-
1/CARES-Act-Small-Business-Grant--application-preview-v2.pdf 

As liquor-specialized attorneys and consultants, you may want to peruse these  

 



 
 

 

 

links to see if they might be applicable to and advantageous to your various clients. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John J. Suchy, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           John J. Suchy
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